
From: Angie Kocerka <Angie.Kocerka@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:48 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Christine Pundavela 
<Christine.Pundavela@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: WNBA Event 
 

Steve, 
 
As part of the CDA’s sponsorship and in an agreement with Choose Chicago, Christine 
Pundavela and I attended the WNBA Welcome event in our official City capacity. The event 
took place on Friday, July 8, in Chicago. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Angie Kocerka 
Director of Marketing & Air Service Development 
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